

MANITOBA LAW STUDENTS' ASSOCIATION COUNCIL MINUTES

February 14, 2013

12:00pm

Room 308 - Robson Hall

Name	Present	Regrets	Name (Non-Voting Members*)	Present	Regrets
Samir Hassan (<i>President</i>)*	X		Janelle Hoffman (<i>Marketing Chair</i>)		CS
Stephen Myher (<i>Vice-President</i>)*	X		Blair Vincent (<i>Social Chair</i>)	X	
Christine Arnold (<i>Treasurer</i>)*		X	Brynne Thordarson (<i>Social Committee</i>)	X	
Heather Fast (<i>Executive Director</i>)*	X		Kelsey Cram (<i>Social Committee</i>)		X
Kamini Dowe (<i>Chair</i>)	X		Melissa Cattini (<i>Community Outreach Chair</i>)	X	
Kyle Harder (<i>Communications Director</i>)	X		Theresa Cannon (<i>Community Outreach Committee</i>)		CS
Jayme Menzies/Janine Seymour (<i>MALSA Representative</i>)	X		Connor Levy (<i>Sports Chair</i>)	X	
Peter Anandranistakis (<i>MBA Representative</i>)	X		Sarah Crabbe (<i>Grad Chair</i>)	X	
Stefan Bounket (<i>Senate Representative</i>)		X	Lynn Donnelly (<i>Grad Committee</i>)	X	
Justin Kusyik (<i>UMSU Representative</i>)		X	Jordan Smith (<i>Yearbook Chair</i>)	X	
Greg Sacks (<i>Third-Year Representative</i>)	X		Leah Klassen (<i>Yearbook Committee</i>)		CS
Spencer Chimuk (<i>Third-Year Representative</i>)	X		Alex Steigerwald (<i>Career Chair</i>)		X
Shasta Benaim (<i>Second-Year Representative</i>)		X			
Andrea Rous (<i>Second-Year Representative</i>)		CS			
Ryan Bonin (<i>First-Year Rep: A01</i>)	X				
Jessica Isaak (<i>First-Year Rep: A02</i>)	X				
Josh Bokhaut (<i>First-Year Rep: A03</i>)	X				

* denotes MLSA Executive Committee Members

OH denotes member covering MLSA Office Hours

CS denotes MLSA Clothing Sale

	WHO
1. Call to Order (12:00) 1.1 Approval of last week's minutes	Greg & Jayme

1.2 Agenda Approval	Greg & Jayme
<p>2. Reports</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 2.1 President - Samir Hassan <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report 2.2 Vice President - Stephen Myher <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to Report 2.3 Treasurer - Christine Arnold <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report 2.4 Executive Director - Heather Fast <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to Report 2.5 Communications Director - Kyle Harder <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Aikins Reception - Feb 26 ii. MBA 2013 Curling Event iii. Marie Jivan asked for people for the open house event on March 15 - 10 volunteers to do tours of the volunteers - 1-4pm let her know if you would like to volunteer 2.6 MALSA Representative - Jayme Menzies/Janine Seymour <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to Report 2.7 MBA Rep - Peter Anandranistakis <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Meeting with MBA Executive Director and President – February 20, 2013 <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - will talk to them about student concerns - articling, student space at RH - if any other suggestions, please email ii. MBA Council Meetings – Next Meeting: April 18, 2013 iii. Next Mentorship Event – March 14, 2013, 6:30pm at Luxalune 2.8 Senate Representative - Stefan Bounket <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Presentation on student accessibility and reasonable accommodation ii. Approvals 2.9 UMSU Representative - Justin Kusyk <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report 2.10 Third-Year Representatives - Greg/Spencer <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Started a RH 2013 Facebook Group 2.11 Second-Year Representatives - Andrea/Shasta <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to Report 2.12 First-Year Representatives - Ryan/Jessica/Josh <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to report 2.13 Marketing Chair - Janelle Hoffman <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. RH Clothing <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - thanks to those who spread the word about clothing sales - will email when the clothing arrives 2.14 Social Committee <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Jennifer Chlopecki contacted the Social Committee for pictures from the event - sent her the link to the Professional Pictures - requested that she ask permission before posting any pictures from the event - working on Pub Trivia night - maybe Sunday March 3rd - coffee house: will have to find a different venue 2.15 Community Outreach Committee <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Past events: Walk a Mile in their shoes walk in support of The 	

<p>Ladybug Foundation</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ii. Ongoing events – Elizabeth Fry Society Court Support Program <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - there is a new coordinator who is interested in continuing the program next year iii. Current Events: Valentine’s Day Candygrams <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - sold very well, proceeds will go to heart and stroke foundation iv. Upcoming events for March: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Gown donation – “Gowns for Grads” at the Winnipeg Convention Center b.3 on 3 Basketball Tournament – March 10 c. Children’s Wish Foundation – Black Tie Benefit (TBA) <p>2.16 Graduation Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Nothing to Report <p>2.17 Sports Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report <p>2.18 Yearbook Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report <p>2.19 Career Rep</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. No Report 	
<p>3. New Business</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 3.1 	
<p>4. Old Business</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 4.1 Outlines <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Greg will upload the outlines asap - there are some courses missing that Spencer and Greg will reach out to past students to try and collect them. 4.2 Academic Initiatives Committee <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - hoping to get a report out very soon (presented at February meeting and voted on at March meeting) - will provide options for curriculum 1) Meet Federal Requirements (we already meet this since we have so many required courses) 2) stick with current curriculum 3) evolution of current curriculum - student opinions will have to be collected before the end of March (for faculty council meeting) 	
<p>5. Notice of Next Meeting</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Kyle will contact everyone: March 6 potentially (special constitutional meeting) 	
<p>6. Adjournment - 12:23</p>	<p>Kyle & Stephen</p>